
Tawanka Elementary PTO Meeting Minutes 

Date: November 6, 2024                           Time: 7:00pm 

Location: Tawanka Elementary          Meeting Facilitator: PTO Board 

Attendees:   

Jenna Blackmon  Heather Nicoletti  Lisa Luff               

Michelle Green     Erin Ward    

Board Meeting Agenda 

I. Attendees 

• Michelle Green- President 

• Erin Ward- VP 

• Lisa Luff- Treasurer 

• Jenna Blackmon- Recording Secretary 

• Heather Nicoletti- Corresponding Secretary 

II. Principal’s Report- 

• November 26th- Early Dismissal 11am NO PM Kids Club 

• Conferences December 6th 

III. Treasurer’s Report 

IV. October Recap 

• Pink Out and Coins for Cancer- donating raised money to Go Pink and Healing Consciousness 

Foundation  

• Five Guys Fundraiser 

• Trunk and Treat 

• School Store 

• Pretzel Day 

• Mabel Labels (ongoing fundraiser) 

• Shady Brook Fall Fest run from September 13- October 30th 

• Box Top Donations (on going) 

 

 



 V. Upcoming Events 

• Fall Pie Fundraiser end 11/13- Pie Pick Up Times TBD 

• November 8- School Store during lunch period 

• November 11- Mama Russo’s Dine to Donate 

• November 13- Altitude Trampoline Night 5-8pm (flyer coming home soon) 

• December 1-12th- Tastefully Simple Online Fundraiser- more information to come 

• December 4- Dine to Donate A&G 

• December 6- PTO provides breakfast for teachers/staff 

• December 13- School Store during lunch period 

• December 13- Winter Dance- Drop off Event 6:30-8:30pm 

• No PTO meeting in December. Next Meeting January 8th @7pm 

VI. Non PTO related 

• Lost and Found- unclaimed items will be donated Nov. 15th- be sure to check the Tawanka PTO 

Facebook page for picture of items 

• Recess is in need of sidewalk chalk 

• Thanksgiving Food Drive- Now until November 15- Any unwanted free turkey receipts can be 

donated as well 

• Nov. 14- Nurse’s Fund Pasta Dinner- Two Seating 5:30 and 6:30. Raffle Baskets and 50/50 

• November 22- Paint Night- Two Seating 5:30 and 7:30. Sign up now open! 

• December 11- Winter Concert 

 

VII.Parent and Staff Q&A 

• Can we remove the scary category from trunk and treat? We will take this into consideration for 

next year and see if we can change to another category. 

 

Please follow up on Facebook- Tawanka PTO  

Email: tawankapto@gmail.com 

Please send any pictures of field trips and school related events to tawankayearbook@gmail.com 

Meeting Adjourned 

 

mailto:tawankapto@gmail.com

